
 

 

COVID-19 

We wish to reassure all of our customers that our sites remain open and that we are running largely 
as normal. 

We are fortunate that running unmanned sites is the way we normally operate.  Our great team will 
be working from home as they frequently do already and continue to be available on the end of the 

phone as normal.  Our maintenance and security teams often work individually and this will continue 
with only minor alterations to their working practices in order to conform to the Government’s 

advice. 

We are confident that we will be able to continue to offer the same great standards of service to all 
of our customers over the coming months. 

Most importantly we wish to remind all of our customers and their families to stay safe and to look 
out for their most vulnerable people in their communities during this difficult time. 

 

George Matts 

Managing Director, Loc-Box Self Storage Ltd 

17th March 2020 

 

 


